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April 16, 2021 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
9050 Junction Drive 
Annapolis Junction, MD 20701 

Re: Relevant Radio, Inc. 
WQOP(AM), Jacksonville, Florida (Facility No. 51976) 
Notice of Resumption of Operations 
File No. BESTA-20201029AAB 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

COUNSEL 

MARK B. DENSO 

M. SCOTT JOHNSON 

Relevant Radio, Inc. ("RRI"), by its undersigned counsel, hereby notifies the Commission 
that WQOP(AM), Jacksonville, Florida (Facility No. 51976) ("Station") has resumed operations 
pursuant to the terms of its license. 1 

Please contact the undersigned with any questions regarding this matter. 

Mark B. Denbo 
Counsel to Relevant Radio, Inc. 

cc: Joseph Szczesny/Audio Division (via e-mail) 

1 The Station previously had been operating with parameters at variance pursuant to a grant of Special Temporary 
Authority (File No. BSTA-20191004AAN, as extended by BESTA-20201029AAB). 


